
Tuesday, April 5th  

******************************************************** 
5TH GRADE CHOIR 
Attention all 5th grade choir students - there is NO 5th grade choir tomorrow (Wednesday) 
morning.  This week only, 5th grade choir will be moved to Friday morning at 8:00 am. 
 
NJHS 
Our next meeting will be before school this Friday from 8:00-8:35 in the LGI. 
 
PROJECT LIT 
We are meeting tomorrow at 8:00 in Mrs. Rosine's room.  
 
ACADEMIC SUPERBOWL 
Academic Superbowl will be meeting  this Thursday at 8:00 a.m. in room 702. 
 
 

PARENT INFORMATION: 

**************************************************************** 
 
APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS 
Strack & Van Til will be helping local schools by providing Free Education Equipment 
during this school year.  It's easy to participate.  Collect your receipts from Strack's and 
submit them to Clark. Ask family and friends to save their receipts as well so that Clark 
can maximize the points that they earn.  Every dollar spent earns a point towards 
earning educational equipment.  Receipts need to be dated from September 1, 2021 
through March 31, 2022.  Receipts are due by April 8, 2022. There is a box on the 
counter in the front office. 
 
CLARK YEARBOOK 2022 
The Clark Middle School Yearbook is on sale now!  Don't miss the opportunity to give 
your child a keepsake for years to come.  To order a yearbook, please 
visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888. 
Yearbook sale dates: 
Deadline to order April 9, 2022 or until sold out      $35  
A flyer is available on the Clark website and also in the front office. 
 

https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888

